
 
 

CITY OF SANTA ROSA 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

 
 
PUBLIC HOUSING AGENCY PLAN 2025 - 2026 
 
Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be conducted by the Housing Authority on Monday, 
March 24, 2025, at or after 1:30 p.m., utilizing a public meeting format. The purpose of the public 
hearing will be to receive public comment and recommendations prior to the Housing Authority 
acting on the City of Santa Rosa Housing Authority Housing Choice Voucher program Public 
Housing Agency (PHA) Annual Plan for 2025 - 2026.  
 
Beginning on February 14, 2025, the Draft City of Santa Rosa Housing Authority Housing Choice 
Voucher program Public Housing Agency (PHA) Annual Plan for 2025 - 2026 will be available 
for public comment.  The Plan will be available electronically on the City’s website at 
https://srcity.org/section8.  Electronic review copies may be requested by emailing rlane@srcity.org. 

Members of the public may participate in person at City Council Chambers at 100 Santa Rosa 
Avenue, Santa Rosa, CA 

or 
• VIA ZOOM BY VISITING 

HTTPS://SRCITY-ORG.ZOOM.US/J/82891900906 
OR BY PHONE BY DIALING 877-853-5257 AND ENTERING WEBINAR ID: 

828 9190 0906 
The public comment period runs from February 14, 2025 through March 31, 2025 

. 
Comments may be emailed to: 

Rebecca Lane, Program Specialist 
Department of Housing and Community Services 

City of Santa Rosa 
707-543-3305 

rlane@srcity.org 
 

Ashley Paul, Recording Secretary, Housing Authority  
 
PUBLISHED:  February 17, 2025 
 
 The City of Santa Rosa does not discriminate on the basis of disability in the admissions or access to, or treatment of 

or employment in, its programs or activities.  Disability-related aids or services, including printed information in 
alternate formats, to enable persons with disabilities to participate in public meetings and programs are available by 
contacting the Administrative Technician at (707) 543-3300 one week prior to the meeting/program.  
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